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CONTACT US: 
Jeddito Public School 
PO Box 367 
Keams Canyon, AZ 86034 
Telephone # 928.738.2334 
Fax # 928.738.5134 

Principal’s Corner: 
Welcome to Jeddito School, we're glad you're here! 
 
My name is Mrs. Virginia Coleman.  I am the Principal/Director of Curriculum and Instruction.  I am so excited to be here! 
  I have been working hard putting together a plan to increase student achievement, raise expectations for all our 
students and bring Jeddito Elementary School into the spotlight.  I hope you are as excited as I am for this school year! 
I have been in public education since 2000. I started teaching in Parker, Arizona. I earned my first Master's Degree in 
2003.  I finished my administrative certification in 2016 and earned my Superintendent’s Certificate in June, 2019. 
I have a background in successfully moving students from far below proficient to meeting or exceeding proficiency.  The 
key to helping students be successful is using data to drive instruction, helping them to determine their own goals and 
challenge themselves to master standards and objectives.   
I don’t want to put a lot of emphasis on standardized tests but when we have growth I think we need to acknowledge it.  
Last year our students made some good progress moving from an overall 8% proficiency to 12% proficiency on the 
AZMERIT; for you math whizzes out there that is a 150% improvement! 
This year we moved to a junior high format in our middle school, with all of our teachers focusing on one content area.  
We have also removed the combo classes and hired staff for all grade levels.  I believe that when we have high 
expectations for our children, when they understand what they are learning and why it's important, they are much more 
successful.   
We will be hosting many after school events this year, designed to share our learning with families and the community, 
please come down and join us! 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Virginia Coleman 

 

August 7, 2019 
Cedar Unified School District # 25 

JOBS at Jeddito Public School 
Potential full-time employment. Good pay. 

• Food Service Worker  (Part Time) 
• Substitute Bus Drivers 

 

Regular School Board Meeting on August 13, 2019 

JPS Teaching Staff 

Kindergarten-Patricia Thomas and Corrine 
Goldtooth 
1st grade-Jeanette Manuelito 
2nd-Arlene Roanhorse 
3rd- Paulette Coochyamptewa 
4th- Amour Drummond 
5th- Pamela Yazzie 
6th- Craig Brandley 
7th- Chris Dashee 
8th- Nicole Spencer-Jones 
S.T.E.M- David Youngberg 
Reading intervention-Jackie Chee 
ESS 
Karen Lugue 
Khariza Kalalang 

• Travis Kooyaquaptewa  
• Veronica Begaye 
• Erin Lee, and Gwen Stash 

 



From Transportation Department 
Jeddito Public School Bus routes: 
  Noland Chee- East & West White Cone/ High Country/ Lizard Lane/Highland 
  Rose Gishal-North Jeddito/Local Area in Jeddito 
  Susie Hevel- 1st&2nd Mesa/Keams Canyon 
  Carolyn Chee.-- Toyei /Skunksprings/Sandsprings/Sage Area 
 
 
Bus drivers are on a time schedule, therefore we encourage you have your child(ren) waiting at the designated 
pick up areas before the bus arrives in the morning.  All buses need to arrive at Jeddito Public School by 7:30 
a.m. (MST). Any questions or concern please call (928) 738-2334 and ask for Transportation Department. 

Notify the School Office by 1:30 pm, no later than 2:00pm, if there is a change in your child’s bus route. 
Ricky Dick, Transportation Supervisor 

 

 

 

BUS NOTE                    Fax # 738-5134 

Parents and Guardians: 
If you are going to request a BUS CHANGE, please either send a note or call before 2:00 pm. 
There are no guarantees for the bus change if a call is received after 2:00 pm. 
 
Please explain to your child why there is going to be a bus change, to reduce stress and 
anxiety that it might cause your child. 
 
If you send a note, tell your child to bring a note to the front office in the morning, so a bus 
change note will be issued to him/her to ensure they get on the right bus that is requested 
on the change.  
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to call JPS at 928.738.2334. 

Laundry: 

Students that qualify for McKinney Vento services are eligible to have clothes 
washed.  

• One load a week, 5 pants, 5 tops, 5 under wear, 5 pairs of socks. Clothes 
must be the students.  

• Multiple students from one household may do two (2) loads. 
• Laundry has to brought in/tend to by parents. 

Shower: 
• Bring extra clothes 
• Shampoo/Conditioner, body wash,  

and other hygiene stuff provided. 
• Towels provided. 


